March 20, 2019
Coos Bay Planning Commission
Coos Bay, OR 97420

RE:187-18000153-PLNG-01 Jordan Cove Energy Project

We strongly object to the proposed exemption from the current zoning
regulations that are in place along the Coos Bay shoreline. These regulations
were put in place to safeguard this estuary habitat and were based on sound
science when they went into effect.

Circumventing these regulations for corporate benefit is disallowing the
citizens of Oregon, who are the real stakeholders, the right to object to the
estuary damage that will happen from excavating mud flats that contain
shrimp and clam beds.

Dredging and destroying clam beds and sand shrimp beds will hurt our
fisheries. Our fisheries support tourism and also support ocean wildlife.
Dredging will also impact crab production and this will hurt commercial and
recreational crabbing.

It has become obvious that our politicians have been polluted with influence
money from corporations that are not invested in our community.

Do you really believe Pembina cares about our safety or the unknown future
damages this project will cause to our environment and our fisheries?

My biggest concern is leaving this safety burden for our children or
grandchildren. I cannot with a good conscience support the LNG risk.

Coos Bay’s health should not be sacrificed for exporting Canadian natural
gas. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Power Hooker Tackle Company LLC
Chuck Erickson-member

PO BOX 1083

Coos Bay, OR 97420



